
         
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

CHANGE OF LOCATION 
 

City of Tacoma 
Public Utility Board 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the following evening meetings of the Tacoma Public 
Utility Board will be held in the Metro Parks Tacoma Headquarters Auditorium, located 
at 4702 South 19th Street, Tacoma WA  98405, at 6:30 p.m.   
 
 

• Wednesday, September 27, 2017 
• Wednesday, October 11, 2017 
• Wednesday, October 25, 2017 
• Wednesday, November 15, 2017 
• Wednesday, December 13, 2017 

 
 
***Please note that this notice applies only to the evening meetings.  The 3:00 study 
sessions will continue to be held at Tacoma Public Utilities, located at 3628 South 35th 
Street, Tacoma WA  98409, in the third floor conference room.   
 
 
 
 
 

Charleen Jacobs 
Executive Assistant/Clerk of the Board 

253-502-8201 

 
 

 

The City of Tacoma does not discriminate on the basis of disability in any of its programs,  
activities, or services. To request this information in an alternative format or to request a  
reasonable accommodation, please contact the TPU Director’s Office at 253-502-8201.  TTY or  
speech to speech users please dial 711 to connect to Washington Relay services. 
 


